
 
 

 
 

BICYCLE & PEDESTRIAN ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 

Notice of Cancellation 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Meeting of the Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory 
Committee scheduled for Thursday, March 21, 2024 at 6:00 PM in the Dan Patacchia 
Meeting Room at City Hall has been cancelled. 
 
The next meeting of the Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee is scheduled for 
Thursday, April 18, 2024 at 6:00 PM in the Dan Patacchia Meeting Room at City Hall, 
9770 Culver Blvd, Culver City, CA. 
 
Learn about the Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee and their meetings at  
https://www.culvercity.org/BPAC. 
 
 
BY:  
 
 
 
_____________________________ 
A. Alicia Ide  
Secretary 
Management Analyst 
Public Works Department 
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